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Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome back! 
 
I hope you all had a lovely and refreshing Easter break. 
 
We have had a super start to the new term, the sun has been shining and the children have all embraced their new learning. 
 
We welcome Miss Essenhigh to Bredhurst, she has re-organised Kemsley classroom, making it a bright and tidy learning environment for 
the children. 
You will all be pleased to know Mr Eggleton arrived safely in Australia and has sent photographs of a sunny beach to make us all          
incredibly envious! 
 
This is a very short term with both Year 2 and Year 6 SATS taking place. We also have the excitement of May Day on Saturday 18th 
May—the signing up board is on the playground for donations needed, please do have a look at the board with the signing up sheets 
organised by FOBs. 
 
Swimming is due to commence the week beginning Tuesday 7th May. We are still awaiting 25 permission slips; without these slips your 
child will be unable to swim. Please make sure they are returned by next week, otherwise we will have some incredibly disappointed 
children. We will be resending permission slips to those children today. 
 
Curriculum overviews and class newsletters will be sent out next week, informing you of the spellings and upcoming learning. 
 
Fir Tree class will be learning about the weather ‘sunshine + showers’. 
Forge class have begun their topic of Paddington Bear. 
Hurstwood and Kemsley class are learning about rivers. 
Oakwood class are finishing off their WW11 learning and preparing for May Day and SATS. 
 
The term ahead’s dates are at the end of this newsletter, please do keep an eye on these dates as new ones are constantly added—you 
can also find these on our website. 
 
 
 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Michelle Cox 
  
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

Church of England Vision for Education 

Deeply Christian, Serving the Common Good. 

John 10:10 “I came that you might have life, life in all its 

fullness”. 

        Bredhurst Church of England Primary Vision: 

    To learn and grow through the guidance and love of God. 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree   Jessica Campbell-Carr 

Forge       Tilly Barrow 

Hurstwood Samuel Jackson 

Kemsley   Henry Ridden 

Oakwood     Isobel LeBreton 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  Jacob Addison  

Forge   Euan Coker 

Hurstwood  Robyn Singleton  

Kemsley  Eden Tasker-Twinn 

Oakwood  Sidney Killick 

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree William Larkin-Puttock 

Forge  Luke Wallace 

Hurstwood Evan Boardman 

Kemsley Noah Blackman 

Oakwood Abigail MacLellan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Sophie Winter 

        

 

 

Diary Dates for this Term 

 

April 

Monday 30th  FOBS Meeting 

 

May 

Wednesday 1st  Netball Finals Rainham Girls 4pm-6pm 

Thursday 2nd  Year 3+4 Living Land Detling  

Thursday 2nd  Yr6 SATs MTG 2.30p.m. 

Friday 3rd   Orchard Run (key stage 2) 

Monday 6th   BANK HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 7th   Hurstwood + Kemsley Woodland Trust 

Thursday 9th   Class photos 

Friday 10th   Year 5 parents PGL meeting 

 

Wk 13th—17th SATs Week 

Monday 13th  Spelling, Punctuation + Grammar papers 

Tuesday 14th  Reading paper 

Wednesday 15th  Maths—Arithmetic paper 

               —Reasoning Paper 

Thursday 16th  Maths—Reasoning paper 

 

 

 

May 

 

Thursday 16th  KS1 Football v Oak Primary (home) @  

       3.45p.m. 

Friday 17th   May Day rehearsals p.m. 

 

Saturday 18th MAY DAY 

Meet @ St. Peter’s Church @ 10.45a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week commencing 20th May Year 2 SATS week. 

Wednesday 22nd Parent drop in afternoon—look at your 

child’s work. 

 

June 

 

Thursday 6th   Yr6 Safety in Action 

Thursday 6th   Yr 5 Secondary Transfer Mtg 

Friday 7th   Yr 6 Sailing 

Thursday 13th  Yr 5 PGL Meeting 

Friday 14th   Father’s Day breakfast 

Friday 14th   Yr 6 Sailing 


